As for Canada's role in UNESCO, Prime Minister Mulroney
said that we have asked for internal reform, to be generated not
from without, but from within.

I am now pleased to extend the warmest welcome from
Canada to Dr. Breda Pavlic, who will be responsible for the
UNESCO office in Quebec City, and to assure her of my
government's support as she performs her duties.




